
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
20 January 2016 
 
 

On-market share buy-back  
 

On 17 December 2015, Metgasco Limited lodged an Appendix 3C regarding the proposed On-
market share buy-back (“Buy-back”) as announced at the Company’s AGM on 16 December 
2015. 
 
Metgasco Limited is pleased to advise that it has appointed Patersons Securities Limited to act as 
broker on the Company’s behalf for the Buy-back. It is the Company’s intention that the Buy-back 
will be undertaken for a period of 12 months from 4 February 2016.  
 
Given that recent trading in the Company’s securities has been at a material discount to their cash 
backing, the Board believes that initiating an on-market buyback represents prudent capital 
management and should be value-accretive to shareholders. 
 
Based on the Company’s closing share price of $0.055 on 19 January 2016, 10 per cent of 
Metgasco’s issued share capital or around 44 million ordinary shares would represent a buy-back 
program of approximately $2.4 million.  
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